Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	215
	NPRR Title
	Resolution of Alignment Item A151

Posting Requirement for RMR Services

	
	

	Date
	April 21, 2010

	
	

	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	John Dumas

	Company
	jdumas@ercot.com

	E-mail Address
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3195

	Cell Number
	512-913-9399

	Market Segment
	N/A


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


ERCOT is submitting this Request for Withdrawal for NPRR215.  The intent of NPRR215 was to delete what ERCOT originally believed to be a redundant requirement for the posting of units’ actual dispatch MWh information and to focus on other Nodal Go-Live priorities; however, after discussions with Market Participants, ERCOT is now aware that the posting is not truly redundant due to the timing of the posting.  ERCOT will work to implement this requirement as stated in the Section 6.2.3, Activities for Real-Time Operations, prior to the Texas Nodal Market Implementation Date (TNMID).  
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